
 

 

Dear Friends of STARS,  

STARS asks that you please take a few moments to learn about an upcoming fundraiser, the Southern 
Alberta Music Festival at Aspen Crossing. Please consider sponsoring or performing at the event.  

On August 8 and 9, 2025 we will be hosting the 13th annual Southern Alberta Music Festival in support 
of STARS. Since 2007, over $80,000 has been raised for STARS to support rural communities across 
the prairies. 
 
STARS’ allies help save lives, as a charitable, non-profit organization, STARS relies on support from 
community members like you, to help their life saving mission. Since STARS first took flight 40 years 
ago, they have carried out more than 60,000 missions across Alberta, Saskatchewan, and Manitoba. 
 
The Southern Alberta Music Festival is an important way to raise vital funds for STARS. We are asking 
members of the community to sponsor our incredible event or attend.  
 
If you require further information, or would like to sponsor or perform at this year’s event, please 
contact Glenn at glenn.baker@me.com  
 
Thank you for your consideration in supporting the event. Your investment means that we can help 
STARS be there for the next critically ill or injured patient.  
 

Sincerely, 

The Aspen Crossing Team 
Shock Trauma Air Rescue Service Foundation 
Charitable Registration No. 81845 9521 RR0001 

mailto:glenn.baker@me.com

